
 

Official Invitation 
  
 

Global VSAT Forum Seminar  
 

“Satellite Regulation: The State of the Art”  
 

6 December, 2001 
8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 
Hotel Intercontinental Geneva 

 
Dear Regulatory Officer: 
 
Your organization is cordially invited to attend an exclusive Seminar on international 
satellite regulatory trends and best practices. The meeting objective is twofold:  Obtain 
an update of national regulatory trends related to VSAT-based satellite communications; 
and examine regional regulatory initiatives that are effectively facilitating VSAT-based 
services around the world. 
 
The Seminar is hosted and organized by the Global VSAT Forum (GVF), the non-profit non-partisan 
association of the satellite telecoms sector. The GVF consists of more than 130 members from 37 countries 
in every major region of the world and from every industry sector, including carriers, satellite operators, 
network licensees, manufacturers, system integrators, consultants, educators, and others.  
 
The program will include expert presentations and open-forum discussion on how new regulatory 
approaches are unlocking the potential of VSAT-based solutions to help fulfill policy objectives. In 
addition, a briefing will be provided regarding a new global survey that shows how advanced regulatory 
regimes are being applied in each world region.   
 
Please find attached a registration form for the Seminar.  Admission is free, but seating 
is limited so please register in advance to assure representation for your administration. 
We look forward to seeing you in Geneva. 
 
Very Best Regards, 
 
David Hartshorn 
Secretary General 
Global VSAT Forum 
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REGISTRATION FORM 

 
The Global VSAT Forum welcomes your organization to attend this important event. Access to the 
meeting is provided at no charge, compliments of the Global VSAT Forum. 
 
As space is limited, please confirm your administration’s participation as soon as possible by faxing or 
emailing back the form below to the Global VSAT Forum at: 
 
    David Hartshorn 
    Secretary General 
    Tel: +44 1727 884 739 
    Fax: +44 1727 884 839 
    Email: david.hartshorn@gvf.org 
 
 

PLEASE USE BLOCK CAPITALS 
 
Name (Mr/Ms/Dr):    Surname: 

Job Title: 

Organisation: 

Address: 

      City: 

Postcode:     Country: 

Telephone:     Fax: 

Email:       

Signature:     Date: 


